
 

 

SUPREME COURT OF TASMANIA 
 

CIRCULAR TO PRACTITIONERS 
 

 

 

 

No. 4 of 2024                                                     17 April 2024 
 

 

 

 

BICENTENARY OF THE SUPREME COURT OF TASMANIA 

 

 

The first sitting of the Supreme Court of Van Diemen's Land was on 10 

May 1824.  A ceremonial sitting of the Supreme Court of Tasmania will 

take place at 11am on Friday 10 May 2024 in the No 1 Civil Court, 

Salamanca Place, Hobart, to commemorate the Court's bicentenary. 

 

The proceedings will also be broadcast by video-link to the Launceston 

and Burnie Supreme Courts, for those practitioners who wish to attend 

in those locations. 

 

All practitioners are invited to attend, and to robe. No wigs are to be 

worn. 

 

In the foyer of the civil building after the ceremonial sitting, refreshments 

will be served and a book by the Hon Justice Stephen Estcourt AM entitled 

From Convicts to Computers: Two Hundred Years of the Tasmanian Supreme 

Court will be launched. 
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